
Coronavirus (COVID-19): letters to the
construction sector, November 2020 to
January 2021

These letters thanks those working in the construction industry and its
supply chain, including product manufacturers, merchants and professional
service, for their success in continuing to deliver projects despite the
challenges of COVID-19.

They emphasise that the industry can and should continue to work during the
current period of restrictions, and follow government guidance on safe
working.
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